

St. Joseph's Home 1503 Michaels Road Henrico, VA 23229-4822

Monday, June 1, 2020

Dear Family and Friends,

Here we are, on the first of June still thanking God for His blessing of keeping our Home COVID-19 free! Seems as though time has stood still for months.

Our day to day is filled with much activity as we continue to "Make the Resident's happy". We are hoping that our efforts have also helped you to have precious opportunity to communicate with your loved one in the best and safest possible way.

We look forward to moving through the Phases that have been set forth by CMS and our Commonwealth authorities. We are monitoring the changes on a close daily basis and adjust accordingly as the process of getting back to normal seems very possible in time.

We are cautiously optimistic! God willing, we are able to slowly resume a safe new normal. Our safe practices remain as we transition into sunny summertime.

Please continue to communicate as frequently as you need to know more about how we are doing. We miss all of your smiling faces. We offer you our humble prayers and ask for you to continue to pray for our Home.

May God continue to bless you each and every day!

Mother Jeanne Mary

Debbie Davidson, RN, NHA